Personnel Administration Alert                                       2009-22

Issued 12/17/09


This Alert includes:
 

· Information related to Logged Changes in Infotype archived data
In order to manage storage limitations within the SAP database, a process to archive Logged Changes in Infotype Data (S_AHR_61016380) was developed.  To date, information from SAP go-live (Pay Area Z1 – 01/18/04, Pay Area Z2/T2 – 01/17/04, and Pay Area Z3/T3 – 01/10/04) to November 30, 2004 has been archived and deleted from the SAP database.  Therefore, if the Logged Changes in Infotype report is run searching for data prior to December 1, 2004, no results will be retrieved.
When accessing the Logged Changes in Infotype Report you will see a Read from Archive selection.  In the near future, instructions will be provided explaining how to retrieve archived data prior to December 1, 2004 at the agency level.  Please do not use this selection until further instructions are provided.      

Until then, if data is needed from the Logged Changes in Infotype Report prior to 
December 1, 2004, please submit a Reporting Help Desk Ticket and this data will be retrieved centrally for you.  The necessary information that needs to be submitted on the help desk ticket is the personnel number, infotype, and date range for the data that is needed.
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